
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              


  

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

June 11, 2023

1 Thessalonians 1:2-10 
How Can We Say Thanks?

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Street, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

The May/June issue of The Upper 
Room is now available in the main 

entryway.


The Jun/Jul/Aug issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway.


Welcome Visitors! We are happy to have you here 
today to hear God’s word. Please take a moment to 
fill out the connection card located on the back of  
the seat in front of  you, so we can learn more about 
you.

KFUMC FOOD PANTRY REPORT

June 2023


 Total Households Served          78

 Total Persons Served	              191


Food for Pastor Bruce’s 
Retirement Luncheon can be 

dropped off at the 
Warehouse on Sunday 

morning beginning at 9 AM

Methodist Women

Monthly Meeting


Monday, June 12th, 6:00pm 

Gathering Place

Methodist Men 

Monthly Meeting


Monday, June 12th, 5:30pm 

Ops Restaurant

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed today by Steve & Casey Parrott in celebration of a 
successful Vacation Bible School and all the volunteers who made it 

happen.

2023 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:   June 
25, July 2, 9, 23, August 27.  To reserve a date please call the church office at (912) 729-5445, opt. 
1 or email office@kingslandfmc.org.  The flowers you provide are yours to take home after the 
service.

VBS is done!!!

VBS 2023 was a huge success!! We had a lot of fun together!! Most importantly, we learned about 
God and his amazing love!!! VBS would not be possible without the help of our adult and youth 
volunteers!!! Thank You for giving of your time to be the hands and feet of Jesus!!

Children’s Moment Volunteer

We are currently looking for volunteers to share the Children’s Moment either once a month, or 
once a quarter.  We also are looking for volunteers to fill in should one of our regulars not be able 
to do it.  The weekly lesson is provided. Contact Melissa to see where you can plug in!!

Summer Praise Band

Any instrumentalists and singers: come and be a part of our summer praise band! See Ms. Becky 
if interested.

Sunday, June 11, 2023

10:30 AM, Worship Center


Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 

and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                         You Are My All in All               Brandon Wolfgang          


Welcome & Announcements                                                           Melissa Moreno  


VBS Song                                            Be Strong

                   

VBS Song                                                Shoes


VBS Song                                    Take Up Your Sword

                                           

Greet Your Neighbor


Congregational Praise                 Victory In Jesus


Apostles Creed	                                            Dean Slusser           


Children’s Moment     		 	 	 	 	   Melissa Moreno


Lord’s Prayer	 	 	 	 	 	            Rev. Bruce Vaughn


Scripture Reading                    1 Thessalonians 1:2-10                       Casey Parrott             


Message                                “How Can We Say Thanks?”         Rev. Bruce Vaughn

	                    

Closing Song                                 Almost Home                                     Lee Family


Benediction/Sending Forth       	 	 


Benediction Song                      God Be With You

Ushers: Ed Fouche, Kim Canaday, 
Jacob Bynum, Behling Shumway

Acolyte: Arianna VanDeusen


This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Ben & Sherry Casey

Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw

Children: Melissa Moreno

Skylark Baby Bottle Campaign

Your contribution to Skylark helps support the life changing work of meeting the physical and 
spiritual needs of men and women who find themselves facing an unplanned pregnancy as well 
as making available educational programs, abortion recovery counseling, providing pregnancy 
tests, ultrasounds and more.  Pick up your Baby Bottle after the service today, fill it with change, 
bills or checks and return it to the church on Father’s Day (Sunday, June 18th).  Virtual (paper) 
Bottles are also available with information on how to give online.  Thank you for helping to save 
unborn lives!

Food Pantry

The food pantry is in need of canned goods. You can drop off these items to the Pantry, Church 
Office, or Worship Center. There is also a need for volunteers to work during distribution hours 
(Tuesday & Thursday 9-12). If you are available to volunteer please contact the Church Office at 
912-729-5445 or office@KingslandFMC.org Thank you for your help in feeding our local 
community. 

http://kingslandfmc.org
mailto:office@KingslandFMC.org
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